From: Boone, Michelle 
Sent: Monday, May 02, 2016 4:57 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Vopicka, Sue
Subject: Travel notification

Dear Steve,

Please be advised that on April 29th, I traveled to Detroit, Michigan  on business and invitation to participate in Ideas City Detroit – I served on a panel to contribute my thoughts and role as commissioner of a city department of cultural affairs.  The conference was convened by the New Museum based in New York City. I returned to Chicago on Sunday, May 1st.  During my time at the Ideas City, I presented on DCASE and the city’s agency to promote and support the arts and cultural initiatives.  Ideas City paid for all travel and lodging expenses (air and hotel).  Meals were included as a part of the program for all invited guests.

Please let me know if you need any additional information.  

Michelle T. Boone

Commissioner

Department of Cultural Affairs and Special Events

